
From: simoliunass@netscape.net
To: CEO@GLWATER.org
Subject: Public Comment to GLWA Board Mtg. on Feb. 26, 2020
Date: Sunday, February 23, 2020 3:57:48 PM

EGLE inspection shows that analytical results of total suspended solids  violate NPDES permit. This is
just a tip of the iceberg. The provided analysts are not chemists, but general help. It is a sore result of
DWSD/GLWA decision to layoff experienced chemists five years ago and making sure not to call them
back. This casts a big shadow on what is discharged by sewage plant into Detroit River. Saulius
Simoliunas, 665 W,Warren Ave, Detroit, MI 48201, 3135645786, saulius@ieee.org
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